
February 6, 1950.

Dr. Kaare Lilleengen,
Bacteriological Hygiene Department,
Royal Veterinary College,
Stochhola. Sweden.

Dear Dr. Lilleengen:

Thank you very mach for the package of cultures which have just

arrived by air, apparently in very good condition. I will keep you

informed of any Important progress, or difficulties » that we may

encounter.

Yours sincerely,

Joshua Lederberg
Assistant Profeasor of Genetica.


